OAKVILLE

January 08, 2011

Jack Holmes

Sport Travel

Dear Mr. Holmes,

| am writing to thank you and your company for providing us (Oakville Rangers Midget AA Hockey
Club) with an excellent experience on the recent 9 day trip we had traveling in Europe. Your
group’s tireless work on planning this trip for us ensured all our accommodations, meals and
venues were performed without a glitch. This no doubt made the trip an enjoyable memory for all.

Jack | would have no concerns in recommending your company to anyone or group who are
planning a hockey team trip to Europe. Your knowledge of the teams in various countries and
travel requirements made the process that much easier.

Thank you again for the great experience we all had on this trip.

Sincerely Yours,

Raymond Dube



